PR Public Notices —

* BE AN INFORMED CITIZEN * PARTICIPATE IN DEMOCRACY
* EXERCISE YOUR RIGHT TO KNOW

PUBLIC NOTICE
ASSESSMENTS & BOE

2021 Property Assessments have been mailed. If you have not
received your assessment, or if you have received one in error,
please contact the Borough Finance Office as soon as possible.

Please pay close attention to your assessment and the
information on the back. Appeal deadline is March 31, 2021 by
4:30pm. Assessment and Appeal information can be found on the
borough website www.petersburgak.gov or can be emailed or
mailed to you at your request. If your appeal cannot be resolved
with the assessor, the Board of Equalization will meet April 5,2021
at the beginning of the noon Assembly meeting. The burden of
proof lies with the petitioner, and
not with the Assessor. |

For assistance, please call o
907-772-5409  or  email PET
smccullough@petersburgak.gov
Published: March 11 and 18, 2021
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